Dear Parents/Carers

Today we were pleased to welcome into school Otis McAuliffe who is a Team GB Double Mini Trampolinist and a Cirque Du Soleil performer. Otis shared his story with the children, which included his recovery from a recent head injury to competing again and how he's now expanded into working with Cirque du Soleil, the largest contemporary circus company in the world. He then carried out the sponsored fitness circuit, which all the children enjoyed participating in.

Unfortunately our original athlete Chloe Peplow wasn't able to attend as planned, following an injury her physiotherapist had advised against any participation in both football training/matches and outside engagements. However, we are grateful that Otis was able to come along at short notice, although as a result there is a small handful of children who will receive their A4 autographed photo poster with biography next week.

Many thanks



